
Meeting called to order at 6:50pm.

Present were President Lisa Young, Treasurer Danielle Bissonnette, Jillian Frascoia, Barbara
Joyal, Bridget Thabault, Johnny Mendez

October minutes accepted unanimously.

Financial Report Statement of Activity showed a small profit, mainly due to donations. No big
activity expected soon. Reminder to be sent to members to make their second ice installments
in December when due. New CD setup at NCFCU. Financial reports accepted unanimously.

Professionals awaiting rules changes from USFSA

No report from VCTI other than holiday show routine. OTI has some new members and are
looking at their options for performance, including prepping for holiday show, etc.

Calcutta is moving along with new donations. We will need to start selling tickets soon

HS Team did well at last competition 5th place with only 7 skaters present. Marthas Vineyard
eventcancelled. Next competition in February.

Still deciding on date for Paul and Mim event.

Board is fully compliant with SafeSkate.

The Gift holiday show cookie reception is happening. Will be kept as club reception but will
allow other guests to join in. Looking at the potential of selling hot cocoa and will send email
out for setup/breakdown volunteers. The show is Dec 9 1-3pm

Brief discussion led by Bridget about early Spring ice decisions. Should be similar to our typical
year with Tues, Thurs, Sat, and Sun sessions at Cairns.

Next Meeting set for Dec 13th 6:45pm

Meeting adjourned at 7:12pm

Respectfully Submitted,
Johnny Mendez


